Lenzi, Chelsea

From: pch_79@yahoo.com

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 9:42 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Please Accept Gaviota Coast Plan Modifications

| am a long time SB local (and native) and have enjoyed and cherished the whole wild and rural Gaviota coast extensively
for over 40 yrs. This whole area in its natural state it is truly special and magical, there is no other place like it. Please

preserve it and accept the coastal commissions maodifications to the Gavoita Coast Plan. Thank you. Jeff Sufcliffe



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Darian <debleecher@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 11:00 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Please support the Gaviota Coast Plan

Dear Board of Supervisors,

The Gaviota Coast is the largest remaining rural coastland in southern California. Working ranches and farms
grace its hills and valleys, and it is home to 1,400 species and their habitats. Despite the unique nature of this
coastal treasure, the region is under constant threat of development.

The Gaviota Coast Plan provides an important opportunity to protect the environmental, agricultural, scenic,
cultural, and recreational resources of the nationally-renowned Gaviota Coast.

I'm writing to ask that you please support the Coastal Commission’s Suggested Modifications that enhance
protections for environmentally sensitive habitats, agriculture, public access, views, and cultural resources.

The Gaviota Coast is an irreplaceable resource. Thank you for your careful consideration of its protection.

Darian Bleecher



Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Sarah Coffman <sarah@localharvestdelivery.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 11:14 AM

To: shcob

Subject: Protection of the Gaviota coast

Dear SB County Supervisors,

Gaviota Coast is a unique part of our heritage and worthy of your efforts for protection into the future. With so little
undeveloped coastline remaining in California, it is critical that the County adopt a supportive framework for the
agricultural and ranching operations along the Gaviota coastline so they remain viable and profitable to ensure their
sustainability. As such, please accept all the 13 suggested modifications to the Gaviota Coast Plan so that we don’t
revert to the outdated and impractical 1982 Local Coastal Program.

Your efforts on this issue will be appreciated well into the future.

Sarah Coffman
4772 Calle Camarada
Santa Barbara, CA 93110

Sarah Coffman

Owner of Local Harvest Delivery
sarah@localharvestdelivery.com
www.localharvestdelivery.com




